
 

 

Effective 1/1/2016 –You Can Accept ALL 
Household Batteries for Recycling 

 
Effective January 1, 2016 your location will be able to collect ALL household batteries (i.e., AA, AAA, C, D, as well as 
rechargeable batteries from laptops, cellphones, power tools, etc.) for recycling at NO COST through Call2Recycle!   
 
The enclosed “launch kit” will assist with the smooth transition from accepting only rechargeable batteries and cellphones 
to accepting all household batteries (rechargeable AND single-use) and cellphones.  
  

5 Easy Steps to get started:   
 

REVIEW the enclosed program materials: everything you’ll need to know about the 
program is in this “launch kit” – please take a minute to review the enclosed materials. 

a.   Packing & Shipping Guidelines – An overview of how to properly prepare and 
ship household batteries for recycling. 

b. Poster – Vermont specific poster to inform Vermonters they can recycle 
household batteries at your location. 

c. Window Cling – A cling to post alerting Vermonters they can recycle at your location! 
 

 REPLACE the Collection Box: your new boxes reflect the ‘all battery’ messaging on the   
 “door” panel (We encourage you to deplete your current inventory of existing Call2Recycle  
 boxes first.   Any replacement boxes sent will be the newer version.  Otherwise, please recycle them). 

  
 INFORM your staff:  During your next internal meeting, please let your associates    
 and co-workers know that all household batteries now can be recycled through   
 Call2Recycle, effective January 1, 2016. 

 
HANG the Poster and/or Window Cling:  Inform your fellow Vermonters that all household batteries can be 
collected for responsible recycling! 
 
COLLECT household batteries:  On January 1, 2016, START collecting!!!!  Once your box is full – it’s the same process 
as now - simply close and place in your regular parcel pick-up (i.e. UPS or FedEx).  Once     
the boxes are received at Call2Recycle’s facility, you’ll automatically receive new boxes! 

 
Thank you for your past and future participation!  We are excited for the opportunity to offer this program in Vermont!  If 
you have any questions or need anything further, please visit call2recycle.org/vermont or contact Call2Recycle’s Customer 
Service Team at 1-877-723-1297 or email customerservice@call2recycle.org. 
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